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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
 It is never an easy task to write and tell you that members of staff are leaving but I 
need to let you know that Miss McMullan is going to be leaving Braunstone Frith Primary 
Academy. Her last day will be Tuesday 28th February. 
 
 Not all of you will know Miss McMullan but she has worked with many families and 
children in her role as Family Support Worker. Miss McMullan has made the very difficult 
decision to return to her role in social care and as a result will have more time to spend with 
her young family. 
 
  We wish her all the very best as she moves on and acknowledge with thanks the 
huge contribution she has made in supporting our children and our families. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Amelia Smith 
 
Headteacher 
 
   


